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December 09, 2019


The Honorable Rod Dembowski
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Dembowski:

I am pleased to transmit for your review and consideration the “Local Services Strategic Information Technology Plan” that responds to Ordinance 18835, Section 84, Proviso P3. I am also transmitting a proposed motion that would, if enacted, acknowledge receipt of the Plan. 

The Plan identifies process improvements and technology projects to improve data collection and monitoring of local services delivery in unincorporated King County. It also identifies ways the Department of Local Services will work with county agencies, local governments, and communities toward improving transparency and accountability in the delivery of services in unincorporated King County.

This work follows direction established in the Local Services Initiative towards a better understanding and improvement of services provided in unincorporated areas and provides opportunities for identifying how services are provided in areas with significant equity and social justice populations. The Plan furthers the King County’s Strategic Plan goal of efficient, accountable regional and local government by improving coordination between agencies, increasing transparency through improved data collection and reporting, and better leveraging existing county technology to improve service delivery in the unincorporated areas of King County. 

It is estimated that this report cost an estimated $110,000 to produce, including 100 staff hours and consultant resources. 






If your staff have any questions, please feel free to contact John Taylor, Director, Department of Local Services, at (206) 477-4602.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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